
Carolinas HealthCare System is

YOU DESERVE 
THE TRUTH
Atrium Health did not enter into a new anesthesia services 

contract with MEDNAX (NYSE: MD), a Florida-based company 

that bought out physician-owned Southeast Anesthesiology 

Consultants for $200 million in 2010. MEDNAX continues to run a 

fear-based ad campaign aimed at Charlotte residents, making 

misleading and false statements about Atrium Health.

It’s time to correct the record. 

Atrium Health plans to make changes 
that will make anesthesia care unsafe.

“…Atrium Health’s plans to radically change the way it delivers anesthesia care, 
by reducing the number and role of physician anesthesiologists in their 
hospitals and other facilities.” –MEDNAX, Your Critical Moment Website 

TRUTH
Atrium Health’s staffing model is not changing

with our new anesthesia services provider.

We will be using the same ratio of anesthesiologists and 
certified registered nurse anesthetists as we currently do. 

We will continue, as always, to provide high-quality, safe care. 

We have never compromised on 
quality and safety – we never will. 

More than ever, Atrium Health is committed 
to delivering the best care for all.

CLAIM 


